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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Ricky Garrett 
General Manager 
Bell County WCID #1 
201 S. 38th Street 
Killeen, Texas 76543 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Garrett: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Shean Dalton 
General Manager 
Brushy Creek MUD 
16318 Great Oaks Drive 
Round Rock, Texas 78681 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Dalton: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Lee Kelley 
General Manager 
Central Texas Water Supply Corporation 
P.O. Box 2393 
Harker Heights, Texas 76548 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. David Morgan 
City Manager 
City of Georgetown 
P.O. Box 409 
Georgetown, Texas 78627-0409 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Morgan: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. David Mitchell 
City Manager 
City of Harker Heights 
305 Miller's Crossing 
Harker Heights, Texas 76548 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Finley deGraffenried 
City Manager 
City of Lampasas 
312 E. Third St. 
Lampasas, Texas 76550 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. deGraffenried: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Ms. Laurie Hadley 
City Manager 
City of Round Rock 
221 East Main Street 
Round Rock, Texas 78664 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Ms. Hadley: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
 

DC:ch



 

4600 Cobbs Drive • P.O. Box 7555 • Waco, Texas 76714-7555 
254-761-3100 • FAX 254-761-3202 

                             

Brazos River Authority    QUALITY • CONSERVATION • SERVICE 

        
 
August 4, 2023 
 
 

Vera, Paul, & Mark Gerstenberg 
Country Harvest 
781 Texas Avenue 
Port Neches, Texas 77651 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Vera, Paul, & Mark Gerstenberg: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Aaron Kreiter 
High Gabriel Water Supply Corporation 
P.O. Box 1309 
Leander, Texas 78646 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Kreiter: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Joe Simmons 
General Manager 
Jarrell-Schwertner Water Supply Corporation 
P.O. Box 40 
Jarrell, Texas 76537 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Simmons: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Bruce Sorenson 
General Manager 
Kempner Water Supply Corporation 
P.O. Box 103 
Kempner, Texas 76539 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Sorenson: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 4, 2023 
 
 

Mr. Ricky Preston 
General Manager 
Salado Water Supply Corporation 
P.O. Box 128 
Salado, Texas 76571 
 

Re:   Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Stillhouse Hollow – Lake Georgetown 
Sub-system 

 

Dear Mr. Preston: 
 

The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for the Stillhouse-Georgetown (SH-GT) Sub-system on March 17, 2022.  The BRA 
also informed you by letter of the declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 
reservoirs as a whole on August 11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the 
combined storage of the SH-GT Sub-system dropped below the Stage 2 – Drought Warning 
trigger of 164,789 acre-feet on August 3, 2023.  As such, the BRA is implementing a Stage 2 
– Drought Warning condition for the SH-GT Sub-system.  
 

The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 

Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 

The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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